
Graduate student presented a research article by video recording 

at the international conference 

 

 According to the COVID-19 pandemic, the 11th National & International Conference -- 

Global Goal, Local Action: Looking Back and Moving Forward, managed by the Graduate School 

of Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University allowed the researchers to present their articles by using 

video recording. Miss Nutcharun Yanakit, one of graduate students studying in Mathematics 

Education Program at SSRUIC, presented her research article entitled ‘A Synthesis Research on 

Inquiry-Based Learning for Mathematical Processes and Skills’. This article, as a part of the 

graduation requirement, is published in the proceedings approved by peer reviewers.    

 

 
 


